Castonguay, Christine

From: Steve Knauf <steve.knauf@chathamhealth.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 1:15 PM

To: Castonguay, Christine

Cc: DeCarli, Jeremy; Russell Melmed

Subject: Re: 49 Oakum Dock

Everything is currently the same. I’m unaware of any revised plans being submitted to CHD or the Town of
East Hampton.
Steve
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From: Castonguay, Christine <ccastonguay@easthamptonct.gov>
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 1:11:53 PM

To: Steve Knauf <steve.knauf@chathamhealth.org>

Cc: DeCarli, Jeremy <jdecarli@easthamptonct.gov>; Russell Melmed <russell.melmed@chathamhealth.org>
Subject: 49 Oakum Dock

Hi Steve:

Did you have any additional comments for the Oakum Dock project? They will be before Planning & Zoning Commission
again on Wednesday. Also, did they submit a new site plan to you?

Hope you are well,

Christine

Christine Castonguay
Office Technician

Land Use Department
Town of East Hampton

20 East High Street

East Hampton, CT. 06424
Tel: 860-267-7450

Hours: M, W, TH 8:00 am - 3:00 p.m.
TUES 8:00 am - 6:30 pm
FRI 8:00 am - 12:00 pm

This electronic message is a public record as defined by the Connecticut Freedom of Information Act Section 1-
200(5). A copy of this message and any reply will be retained by the Town of East Hampton and will be
accessible to the public unless exempted by law.

This electronic message is a public record as defined by the Connecticut Freedom of Information Act Section 1-
200(5). A copy of this message and any reply will be retained by the Town of East Hampton and will be
accessible to the public unless exempted by law.



